
 
 

 

     

FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

 

Mr. Sereivuth Prak: A Newly Elected Executive President of the KKF 

 
Philadelphia, PA, 30 April 2017 -- The Khmers Kampuchea-Krom Federation (KKF) 

today announced that Mr. Sereivuth Prak, the First Vice-President of KKF in charge of 

the foreign affairs since 2004, has been unanimously elected by the KKF BoD members 

at the KKF BoD meeting in Philadelphia as the new Executive President, effective 

immediately. Mr. Prak replaces the former Executive President, Mr. Thach Ngoc Thach, 

who was voted to be removed by the KKF BoD members on January 15, 2017. KKF 

Chairman, Mr. Vien Thach, issued a decision “N
o
 07/KKF.Ch/17” to approve for the 

removal of Mr. Thach Ngoc Thach from the position as the Executive President of the 

KKF on January 16, 2017. 

 

Mr. Prak received a Bachelor’s degree with a major in Political Science and a minor in 

History from the California State University, Fullerton (CSUF) in June 1988. He also 

graduated from the prestigious Leadership Long Beach (LLB) Class of 2001. He used to 

work as a Staff Assistant for U.S. Congressman Robert K. Dornan from 1987 to 1996, a 

Deputy Director and an Executive Director at the United Cambodian Community (UCC), 

a non-profit organization, in Long Beach from 1998 to 2003, and an Administrative Aide 

for Councilwoman Laura Richardson (Sixth Council District) of the City of Long Beach 

from 2003 to 2005. While working fulltime, Mr. Prak actively volunteered to help KKF 

since 1996. In 2005, Mr. Prak decided to leave his paid full time job at the City Hall of 

Long Beach to pursue his dream and compassion to voluntarily help the KKF fulltime as 

the Vice-President. 

 

With his leadership skill and extensive background in global politics and human rights, 

Mr. Prak would help to lead KKF effectively to demand the fundamental rights for the 

voiceless Khmer-Krom in Kampuchea-Krom. 

 

Contact: 

 Mr. Thach Sami - (253) 228-5378 (in English)  

 Venerable Tran Thach Dung - (408) 386-9319 (in Khmer) 

 Mr. Tran Xarong - (+39) 342 550 2284 (in Khmer) 
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